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To the Health Committee,

We would like to express our opposition to the 2nd abortion Bill tabled by Robert Pyne.

We do not believe there is any weakening of the current abortion laws required. We do not
 believe this proposed Bill represents the values of our Australian Community which we
 love. We find the proposal to weaken the current abortion laws disappointing, disgusting,
 and in-human. 

Would you please reject the 2nd Pyne Abortion Bill 

Thank you.

Kind Regards
John and Alison Mollenhauer

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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